Class 1 Home learning 22.11.23

Last week, we began our new English topic this week by making Fruity Face Pancakes.

We looked at the layout and features of the recipe and then followed each step, in

order. The children washed their hands, chopped the fruit and then constructed their
own funny faces. They then had the BEST time eating the pancakes. They are now super

excited to be using our book about Slime making!

The weather has hampered our practical exploration of micro-habitats but we have
learnt about what they are and who we might find in a variety of micro habitats. We will
be exploring our school grounds in the coming week to find and observe mini-beasts in

their natural environment.

Reading Year 1.

Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also
during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their
phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to
read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.

Year 1.: Bug club books will continue to be allocated every week so keep checking and
read as many times as you can.

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and
read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have
guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader
book.

English:

Seen as we are learning about instructions; can you find and follow a set of instructions.
This could be an art making activity, it could be to make a Lego set or following a recipe
for some cakes...its up to you and your grown up.

Please either draw and write about what you did or take some photos to share with the
class.

Topic

Those of you who have not completed a food diary, please try to have a go at this if you
can.

Sheets are with Mrs Folland and Mrs Symons.




